From: jeffrey trust@nps.gov [mailto:jeffrey trust@nps.gov] On Behalf Of YOSE Web Manager, NPS
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2014 7:49 PM

To: twouphog@mchsi.com
Subject: Re: From NPS.gov:

Hello.

At least seven bears have been hit by cars this year. There 1s now a sign in Yosemite Valley
from a collision last week. I believe there are signs at other locations, but it's possible the
wildlife management staff was too busy to place some of them during the last few weeks.
Jeffrey

National Park Service
Yosemite National Park
http://www.nps.gov/yose/

On Tue, Jul 1, 2014 at 12:16 PM, <twouphog@mchsi.com> wrote:
Email submitted from: twouphog@mchsi.com at /ygs¢/contacts.htm

Several members of our Eastern Sierra Chapter #166501 Harley-Davidson HOG Club spent
3 wonderful days in Yosemite (20 - 22 June 2014) ... and we noticed no "SPEEDING KILLS
BEARS" signs posted. Were they not yet set out ... or were we just non-observant ... ?
Thank you ... !



